
IIM Lucknow 

Notice 

Deferment of PhD Admission Interview   

         

       Date: 25-03-2020 

 

In light of the Prime Minister's call for a complete nation-wide lock down as an initiative to 

check the spread of Covid-19, the PhD (erstwhile FPM Programme) admission interview 

scheduled during April 07-08, 2020 have been deferred. The revised date and mode of 

interview process will be communicated in due course of time. 

 

 

          (Sd) 

         Chairperson, FPM   


